
There is 
something 
significant  
about 
coming 
together… 
 

One of those great hallmarks of being a Baptist is the 
‘associational principle’.  In it simplest form that means we 
can accomplish more together than we can apart, which 
makes total sense, doesn’t it? 
 
As a Region, we look forward to coming together every two 
years for our Biennial Leadership Conference at the Blair 
County Convention Center in Altoona, PA.  It’s a chance for us 
to worship together, grow together, connect with old friends 
and make some new friends in the faith as we meet together 
as a Regional Family. 
 

 This year’s BLC will be held October 27-
29th, with a focus on how each of us can 
grow closer in our walk with the Savior.  
Our keynote speaker will be Dr. 
Christopher Hall, the President of 

Renovaré, a ministry focused on helping 
God’s People flourish in their pursuit to 
become more like Jesus.   We’ll also be 
blessed with inspiring worship, practical 
workshops and rich opportunities for 

fellowship. 
 

There is something significant about coming together, and 
as a Regional Family we are committed to offering Biennial 
Leadership Conferences that inspire and engage God’s People 
in the pursuit of all that means to be growing leaders and 
congregations that are making a difference in the 
communities in which we serve. 
 
Your support of the 2016 Partners in Ministry initiative 
helps to make life-changing events like the Biennial 
Leadership Conference possible.  Thank you, in advance, for 
the significant difference that your gift makes in helping us 
enrich God’s People as they strive toward holiness. 
 

 

You can give to Partners in Ministry through: 
 
1. Your local congregation’s weekly offering by designating 

your gift to ABCOPAD - Partners in Ministry. 

 
2. ABCOPAD’s Online Giving option, available on the Regional 

website (www.abcopad.org).  Your church can receive 

mission-giving credit for your online gift. 

 
3. Sending your check (made out to ABCOPAD) to  

ABCOPAD; P.O. Box 421; Hatboro, PA 19040. 
 

 
Thank you for your giving to  
Partners in Ministry 
and for your partnership  
as we minister together in 
Pennsylvania and Delaware. 

http://www.abcopad.org/

